STAFF DEVLOPMENT IN DECISION MAKING

The Board of Education, central office administration, and building principals encourage employees to contribute to the descision making process. Recommendations for specific improvements or general suggestions should be directed up the chain of command through your immediate supervisor to the Superintendent and then to the board.

To facilitate employee input, the Assistant Superintendent or one of the Associate Superintendents, and Superintendent shall at least annually schedule meetings in all areas of the county for the express purpose of facilitating communication between the Board, administration and employees. These meetings shall focus on clarification of Board policy and the discussion of employee recommendations and suggestions.

Source: Superintendent's Memo

Date: Spring 1979